School Letter Head

Date
The Honorable John D. Smith
Address
Address
City, State zip code
Dear Senator:

As you are aware, House recently passed their 2017-2018 budget plan. 
The Career and Technical Education budget line was level funded at $62 million.  Unfortunately, the proposed budget reduces the line-item for career and technical education equipment grants by $450,000 – from $3 million to $2.55 million.  This is the equipment program driven out by formula and is commonly known as the supplemental equipment grant.  We have been struggling under the current equipment budget to meet the needs of our students based on Occupational Advisory Committee recommendations.  We are, as you know, required to implement all Occupational Advisory Committee recommendations into our curriculums.  How can we accomplish this without the appropriate level of funding?

When the plan goes before the full Senate for consideration, please vote to restore the $450,000 to the budget.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.  The loss of this funding will have a direct impact on your students.  Anything you can do will be greatly appreciated by our school.  I will follow up with you to see what your position is on this increased funding request.

Sincerely,

Director’s Name
Executive Director


